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Dear Members, % m

The union office will be closed for the

holiday period from December 23, 2023 and

will re-open on January 2, 2024 at 7:30 a.m. ’%‘
You can leave us a voicemail at
604-827-1705 or send us an e-mail at 3%2 :é,{

cupell6@cupell6.com.

| #
We wish you a happy, safe, and healthy
holiday. All the best for the New Year
and a brighter 2024! ii
In Solidarity :%?: ‘%‘
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